

BENEFICE BULLETIN

Sunday 26 September 17 Sunday after Trinity

Weekly Diary

Sunday 26 September

9.00am Holy Communion St Peter's 10.30am Holy Communion St Mary's

Wednesday 29 September

10.00am Holy Communion St Mary's



The Priory Churches continue to support Stonepillow by collecting items of food for use at their shelters. These items can be left in the trolley at St Mary's, or handed to the wardens at St James' and St Peter's. This month's items are: sugar, toilet rolls and coffee.

The Children's Society

No child should feel alone

St Mary's Children's Society Boxes

If you have a Children Society collection box, please make arrangements to return them for counting. Please return the boxes to the church as soon as possible, perhaps a last minute top-up as well. Thank you Roger Sked

Eco News

This week is National Recycling Week. We know most of you are already doing a good job at recycling, but there's always more to be done. Some recyclable items that are commonly missed around the home include:

- Plastic pots, tubs and trays (any colour, including black plastic), Card (corrugated and non-corrugated), Newspapers, magazines and other recyclable paper, Shampoo and shower gel bottles, Glass bottles and jars, cans and aerosols.
 It's also really important you make sure your recycling is:
- CLEAN free from food and drink leftovers a quick rinse will do.
- DRY keep your recycling bin lid shut soggy paper and cardboard can't be recycled and can clog up machinery when sorted.
- LOOSE not tied up in plastic bags.

Concert at St Peter's Lodsworth 2 October 7.30pm – 8.30pm

Tickets £10 available from Lodsworth Larder (01798 861947) or on the door

Join us for a recital of Italian and English part songs on the cheerful theme of parting and loss. The programme features works by Palestrina, Purcell, Monteverdi and Morley, among others, and will last around an hour.

Yardies October Morning

St. Mary's Churchyard Maintenance Group

If you are able to join us for our Autumn session of garden maintenance in the churchyard, on Saturday 30th October 2021 from 9am 'til noon, please add your name to the list at the back of church by Sunday 24th October. (For further details please call Martin Dexter on 07752 001316 or e-mail mdexter123@btinternet.com). Please bring small hand tools and gloves and a garden waste bag (bos-bag or similar). Bacon Butties and hot drinks will be served midmorning! Thank you. Martin

Visit our website: www.thepriorychurches.co.uk
Facebook page: thepriorychurches
email: stmaryseasebourne@hotmail.com